
 
 

 
 
 
 
16th July 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Award 2018-19 - update 
 
We hope your son/daughter enjoyed their Final Expedition despite the hot weather! 
 
We would like to give you an update on the Year 10 Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Scheme.  The Year 10 
students have completed their expeditions and will be giving their presentations on Friday 19th July.  
Once the students have given their group presentation this section will then be signed off in eDofE.   
 
We have asked the students to try to get their other sections completed and assessed by someone.  
The assessed reports will also need to be uploaded onto their eDofE account.  The start and finish 
dates on the assessed form must match the dates on their eDofE account in order for everything to 
be signed off properly. 
 
When all four sections have been completed, the Bronze DofE Certificate can be awarded.  We 
would like to issue all certificates in September before they start their final year of studies, revision 
and exams! 
 
This Year 10 DofE group have been excellent and we look forward to as many students as possible 
completing the award and gaining their certificate at the start of Year 11.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr T Johnston 
DofE Leader 
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